
 

 

Erin Bean’s school is hosting a talent show in May.  She is auditioning for the 
show and going to perform Amsterdam by Imagine Dragons!  Good luck Erin! 
 
Dahlia Pecchia’s Destination Imagination team came in 1st place in the regional 
tournament in their category and are moving up to the States tournament this 
weekend! 
 

Jackie Pottle will be performing in April with Sachi Badola (another Byam 4th 
Grader) in the auditorium for the  MIT Lincoln Laboratory Daughter's Day 
Concert.  They will start off singing God Bless the USA together in acapella and 
then each perform one solo act.  Jackie will sing “Unconditionally” by Katy Perry. 
Get her autograph now! 
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The Beat is What Counts~ 

We’re Proud! 

Got some news that you would like to share? 

Let us know if there is something you have to share in our newsletter and 
we will post your accomplishments so that everyone can share in the 

news! 
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Give it up for Matt Richardson and Evan Sayer!  They are 
members of the pit orchestra for CHS’s theater performances. 
They will take the stage again for a Spring Musical, Hairspray 
which will be held May 1 – May 3rd.  Make sure to visit the pit 
orchestra and give a shout out to Matt and Evan! 

 

Girl Scouts is very active this month with a Fairy Tale Murder 
Mystery Party.  Look for two of our students.  Nicole McGinty. 
will be playing the part of Ruby (AKA Little Red Riding Hood) and 
Jessica Pearse will be playing the part of Matilda (AKA Queen of 
Hearts)!  Who knows where their roles will take them.  It 
depends on who you vote for.  Will they be a Victim or a 
Murderer?  Only you can decide when you see the play and vote 
for the outcome!!  Jessica and Nicole also performed a comedy 
skit on March 29th for their Girl Scout Troop’s Talent Show!   
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Raylene Rocheleau attends the St. Louis school in Lowell.  They had an 
auction to raise money for the school on Saturday, March 29th.  In addition to 
the auction, the Show Choir group performed and the theme of their show 
was “A Little Off Broadway”.  Raylene is a member of the Show Choir and 
also sang a solo performance: “If My Friends Could See Me Now”.  3 Cheers 
for Raylene!   

We mentioned in our March Newsletter that Kyra Lasorsa was the vice 
president of the theatre club at Mount Wachusett Community College. 
Apparently she is doing a great job as she is now co-president! The club is 
presenting a cabaret on Tuesday, April 29th from 7-9pm at Mount Wachusett 
Community College in Gardner, MA in room 182. Admission in free and 
donations welcome to help the school put on more great productions. Kyra will 
be performing  the song she learned in class, Say Something by A Great Big 
World. Sounds like it might be worth the drive! 

Parker Middle School in Chelmsford is having their Talent Show this 
Saturday, April 5th. If you can make it, you’ll catch Maeve DiPasquale 
singing “Brave.” Getting in lots of practice singing for an audience, 
Maeve plans on performing “Give Me a Reason” by Pink in the Byam 
Talent Show, as well, on April 12th. We know she will do well. She 
already made her family very proud with her performance last 
weekend with the All-State Treble Chorus at the Seaport Hotel in 
Boston. Way to go, Maeve! 
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Happy Easter! 

Anita, Brett, Dylan, 

Naomi, Marlana, John, 

Jocelyn & Peter 

If you don’t find your name in this month’s newsletter, we will try to 
catch you next month. Be sure to share with your instructor about your 
activities.  

 


